MEMO £ -0

November 17, 2023
Members of the Town Board:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received the following donations
for the Harrison Food Pantry:

$2000.00 from an Anonymous Donor (November)

$38.00 from Stop & Shop Blooming 4 Good

$5.00 from Frank Penella

Total - $ 2043.00

1 am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

Thank you.
Catherine Tammaro




